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Hammersmith and Fulham Festival

We have entered two rides as part of the H&F Festival of Sport and Culture. This is in the week before Easter. It is a real opportunity to raise the profile of cycling. We can spend our festival grant money on these rides. Please come along and make a real splash. If you can help organising or help on the day please be involved.  It would be good for everyone to meet each other. Please put in your diary NOW.

· A tour of sport and fitness facilities in the Borough. Leave from the end of Bishops Avenue at the entrance to Bishops Park by the cafe. Saturday 23 March 11am.

· A Celebration ride - Spring is here. Discover the nearby places of natural charm so easy to get to on a bike. Meet fellow cyclists. Bring picnic. Suitable for families. Meet beside the river on the Lower Mall just in front of Furnival Gardens. Come ready to leave at 1pm. Please make sure your bike is roadworthy before coming. Sunday 24 March. . 1 - 4pm

Links with Kensington & Chelsea

· The Olympia Bridge cycle track has now been finished [perhaps or nearly]. On the H&F side a beautifully contoured slope leads you off the road. On the K&C side a less aesthetic affair takes you back onto the road. 

· The Kensington & Chelsea branch of the LCC are regrouping. We wish them well, and hope we will be able to strengthen each other.

The London Gyratory Competition   No Contest

To draw attention to the problems of gyratories, and to highlight the potential solutions, Transport 2000 London is asking individuals and community groups to nominate their worst gyratory system. An entry needs to be in soon after our February meeting. 

Entries will then be judged by a panel of traffic campaigners, experts and London politicians. 

Self-Referential Grant Application
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We are applying for a grant from the H&F Community Chest to promote ourselves. This includes printers and a customised trailer.

The Council's New Cycling Strategy
Alex Forrest is part of the LBHF Council's Transport Policy Group. He has now produced the ISSUES paper for consultation. This is the framework of the headings to be included in the Cycling Strategy. This is available on our web site - www.hfcyclists.org.uk. Alternatively contact Alex on 020 8753 3343 for a copy. He would appreciate your feedback on it.

And Cycle Parking
Alex is also hoping for suggestions of where to put new cycle parking in residential areas. See our web site or contact Alex by phone.

Meetings and egroup

Please try and come our next meetings, on Wednesdays February 13th and March 13th at 7.30pm.  In the Information Centre, in the main Hammersmith Broadway Shopping Centre, in an external courtyard on the West side. It faces St Paul's Church. Please contact me if you want to be involved but cannot come along, or cannot visualise where it is.

Also we encourage you to join our email group, via our web site.                        John Griffiths
